The Maine Troop Greeters would like to take this opportunity to thank the many individuals and businesses who have supported the Greeters mission by donating services, making a monetary contribution or donating items to the troops. Please note that an (*) denotes multiple donations

January, 2013

\$100.00
\$25.00
\$125.00
\$500.00
\$100.00
\$20.00
\$25.00
\$20.00
\$20.00
\$500.00
\$25.00
\$100.00
\$25.00
\$50.00
\$50.00
\$20.00

February, 2013

*Kenneth Therriault, North Pole, AK	\$300.00
-------------------------------------	----------

*Loyal Rebekah Lodge 92, Newburgh, ME	\$25.00
*"Chief", Bangor	\$20.00
Tanya, Auburn, ME	\$25.00
Peter and Annie Pelletier, Berlin, NH	\$75.00
Leslie Charles Hall III, Oklahoma City, OK- In memory of	\$100.00
SP5 Larry Hall	
Anne Hoffman, Hampden, ME- In memory of Susan Caruso	\$50.00
Patricia Hardy, Bangor, ME- In memory of Susan Caruso	\$25.00
Waterville Elks Lodge # 905, Waterville ME	\$50.00